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31st January 2017 
 
 

Dear Parents,  

Re: Year 6 Homework   

From Monday 6th February we are making some slight changes to how we set homework for 
your children.  

Every Monday the children will receive one maths test paper and one reading or grammar 
test paper for their homework which will be due in the following Monday. Mrs Shergill and I 
will then go through the homework with the children on Monday afternoons.  

Assessments show that we need to get the children test ready and in our experience, the 
more opportunities the children have to practice the skills and knowledge they have been 
taught with past papers, the more confident they are in May.  

The maths paper should take no more then 40-50 minutes to complete and the reading or 
grammar paper should take 1 hour. We have told the children to try their best with completing 
the papers as best as they can and to come to myself, Mrs Cornish or Mrs Shergill if they 
need any additional help.   

We appreciate the support you are giving your child already and are proud of how hard they 
are working as a class.  If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to come in so we can 
discuss any concerns you have.  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mr Ward  
Year 6 Class Teacher  
 

 

Interim Headteacher: Miss Colette Pidgeon 

Interim Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Sanjeet Shergill 
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